
 

 

30th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Change of Date for FS2SR Stay & Play 
 
Due to a staff training event the Stay & Play for FS2SR this term will now take place on 

Wednesday 7th December from 9.00 am-10.15 am. All other Reception classes will still have 

their Stay & Play session on the original date (Tuesday 6th December). 

 

A reminder that this term’s Stay and Play will focus on maths. We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Laura Tracanna 

EYFS Phase Leader 


